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     17.12.20 
 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
Next term, Stanton Bridge will be holding our first ‘Spelling Bee’ competition of 
the year.  The aim of this competition is to further develop pupils’ spellings and 
ensure they meet the end of year National Curriculum expectation for spelling. 
 
The competition will run as follows:   
 
Stage 1:  Pupils learn the set words given in line with the national curriculum expectations for 
their age.  These words can be found in your child’s reading diary.  
 
Stage 2: Pupils compete against the pupils in their class to find the top 2! 
 
Stage 3: Pupils will be given an additional spelling list to learn in preparation for stage 3. Pupils 
compete online against other pupils in the allocated year groups.  The winner of this stage 
becomes the Stanton Bridge Spelling Bee champion!  
 
Over the 2-week holiday, please ensure that your child(ren) practice their spellings in 
preparation for the competition!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Miss S Cooper  
Deputy Headteacher & English lead  

 
 

 


